



Request for Security or Safety Sensitive Position
A dean or vice president may designate a position “Security or Safety Sensitive” by submitting a written request to the Director, Office of Human Resources or Designee.  This request must describe how this position’s responsibilities could expose the University to significant liability.  Security or Safety Sensitive positions are designated by the university in accordance with Arizona State University Policy ACD 126 and the Arizona Board of Regents’ Policy 6-709.  The Director or Designee may consult with subject experts prior to making a determination.    
	Date:
     

	To:
 Director, Office of Human Resources

	From:
      


	Position Information

	Position Title:       
	Position Start Date:        

	Department:      
	Dept #     
	Dept Phone:       

	Supervisor:       
	Phone:      
	Fax:       


	Type of Liability

	 FORMCHECKBOX 
  High Level Financial Authority
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
   Direct Access to Select Biological/Biochemical agents

	 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Major Systems Access
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
   Other:       


	Description of duties that qualify position as “Security or Safety Sensitive”

	     


	Supervisor Signature:
	Date:

	Dean/VP Signature
	Date:

	Human Resources Signature:
	Date:


OFFICE OF HUMAN RESOURCES

7/19/05


